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SUBJECT:  CWP Proposal to finish Boco Rock Wind Farm and to use fewer but higher towers. 

We would like to point out that there has been general district approval of Stage 1 already built.  

Many district organisations have received financial support. 

We therefore support their request to have fewer but larger towers to complete Stage 2. 

 

Peter (WRA) and Margaret Haylock 

 

 

 


